
ANDERSON ISLAND ELEMENTARY

PRINCIPAL NEWS

FRIDAY 9/8/2023

NEWSLETTER
HAPPY FRIDAY EAGLE FAMILIES -

I hope this message finds you all well. I wanted to take a moment to reflect on our
fantastic first week back at school. It has been a truly great start to the school year!

Our students came to school with boundless excitement and energy, ready to
embark on another year of learning adventures. Their enthusiasm is infectious, and
it makes our school an even more vibrant and welcoming place.

In the classrooms, our dedicated teachers have been hard at work, creating
engaging lessons and providing a nurturing environment for our young learners. I'm
pleased to report that the atmosphere of curiosity and exploration is evident
throughout the school. Learning isn't just a task; it's an adventure.

A quick reminder that we have Picture Day scheduled for today Friday, September
8th. Our students will have the opportunity to capture this special moment in their
educational journey, so please ensure they come to school looking their best.

As we head into the weekend, I encourage you all to take some time to rest and
rejuvenate. Reading is a wonderful way to unwind and expand one's horizons, so
consider diving into a good book. And, of course, don't forget to make the most of
the beautiful weather by getting outside and enjoying some outdoor activities.

Thank you for your continued support in making our school community a place of
excitement and growth. I look forward to seeing all of our young learners back at
school next week, ready for another week of discovery and achievement.

Have a fantastic weekend!

WARM REGARDS,
MR. MILLER



If your child arrives after 8 a.m., please come to the office
to sign them in.  

Call 253-884-4901 or send a Parentsquare message if
your child is absent.

ATTENDANCE

CALENDAR

Thursdays are PE days.

September 4-No School 
     Labor Day
 Wednesday ACE days  students
will be released at 1:30
Wednesdays are library days.


